
In some cases, Victorian Teachers are required to have both VIT and Working With Children’s 

Checks.  This is because the VIT is does not have the same reporting requirements as the WWCC. 

This seems like a waste of time and resources. Please work to have the VIT registration and checking 

process include the same police checks and reporting process as per the Working With Children 

Check, thereby eliminating the need for doubling up. 


